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Instruction 

Summer Schools 

 
 

The New London Board of Education recognizes the need for a summer school program for student 

enrichment and remedial instruction. Therefore, the New London Public Schools will conduct a 

tuition-free summer school for students whenever it is financially feasible and as required by 

applicable state and/or federal law. Procedures shall be established by the Summer Program Site 

Coordinators and building administration under the supervision of the Superintendent of Schools 

or their designee, as approved by the Board of Education. 

 

The Superintendent of Schools shall report to the Board of Education at its regular September meeting on 

the operation of summer schools the preceding summer. Additionally, State reports shall be submitted in 

accordance with its assigned timeline.  

. 

 

Legal Reference: Connecticut General Statutes 

10-74a Summer courses 
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